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MEMORANDUM 
 
 

 

TO:                             All House Members 
 

FROM:                      Brian White, Chairman 
 

DATE:                       March 5, 2018 
 

RE:   Fiscal Year 18-19 Budget Briefing   
 
 

The Budget Subcommittee Chairmen will join me to present a briefing on the appropriations bills (General 
Appropriations and Capital Reserve Fund) as passed by the Ways and Means Committee.  The briefing will 
take place on Wednesday, March 7th one hour after adjournment of the House in Room 110 of the Blatt 
Building.  I encourage you to attend this session.   
 
cc:        Sergeant at Arms (Mitch Dorman 2nd Floor State House) 
            Press Room (3rd Floor State House) 
            Howard Still (Blatt Building Manager) 
            Speaker of the House (506 - Blatt Building) 
     
 

 

 
 
 
 
 


